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Atchison SUV Reported Stolen

(KAIR) -- Atchison Police are seeking information on the whereabouts of a vehicle reported stolen
Friday morning.

Chief Mike Wilson says they received the report shortly after five that a 2001 black Ford Explorer
Sport Trac had been taken from a residence in the 1200 block of Spring Garden.

Anyone with information is asked to call dispatch at 913-367-4323.
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